
 

Newchurch Community Primary School 

 

 

7th May 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 2 TRIP   INFANT MUSIC FESTIVAL TUESDAY 21ST MAY 2019 

 
Year 2 have been invited by Accent Music to take part in the Infant Music Festival 

along with a number of other schools on Tuesday 21st May at Wade Deacon High 
School, Widnes.   

The Music festival is called Eddie the Penguin Saves the World and it deals with issues 

of global warming.  The children can dress up for the event so Year 2 are going to be 
polar bears or penguins for the morning and we are therefore asking for children to 

wear a white  
t-shirt/top and preferably white, grey or black trousers, e.g. leggings, jeans or 

tracksuits bottoms.   

We will be travelling on a coach with another local school to reduce cost.  The cost of 
the coach is £4.17.  Could you please sign the permission slip below along with the 

Parental Consent and Photography Form which has been supplied by Accent Music. 

The children will be leaving school at 10.30am and shall return to school at 

approximately 1pm.  As the children will be having their lunch slightly later than usual 

we are asking that they either bring their own packed lunch into school or a packed 
lunch be ordered through school.  Can you please indicate your preference by filling in 

the section below? 

Please would you detach the completed reply slips below and return them to school 

by Friday 10th May. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs S Lawrenson 
Headteacher 

 

 

YEAR 2 INFANT MUSIC FESTIVAL TRIP  TUESDAY 21ST MAY 2019  
 

I would / would not like my child ……………………………………………..……………………….………. 
 

to take part in the above visit and will pay £4.17 via Parent Pay 

 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch 

I would like to order a packed lunch. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………… Date………………………………. 


